
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Welcome to Spring 1st half term. 
 

Dates to remember: 

Friday 17th January – Parent and Child reading 

session 2:45-3:15pm. Please come to the main 

entrance.  

 

Friday 7th February – Family Assembly LGBT+ 

Educate and Celebrate. 

 

Tuesday 11th February – Year 1 and 2s visit to 

Durham Cathedral.  

 

Friday 14th February – Celebration’s Assembly and 

break up for Half Term start 2:30pm.  

 Clubs: 

Monday – KS1 + Reception Board Games Club  

KS1 & KS2 Drama Club 

Tuesday – KS1 Booster Club (parents will be 

informed who these children are)  

Thursday – Parent and Child Homework Club  

Friday – KS1 and KS2 Football Club 

All clubs are 3.15 – 4.15pm. Clubs will begin on 

the 16th January – homework club.  

 

PE: 

Class 3 PE lessons will be on a Monday and a 

Friday. Please make sure that your child has 

their PE kit in school on these days including 

outdoor PE shoes. ALL CHILDREN MUST 

HAVE A FULL PE KIT IN ALL WEEK, 

INCLUDING PLIMSOLES or TRAINERS. 

 

If you have any questions or queries, please 

do not hesitate to ask. 

Miss Marr 

Please ensure that your child has their reading 

book with them every day. We read many times 

during the week. 
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2019 Spring Term Topics and Books 
 

Our history topic this half term is Castles. We will be 

reading stories and finding out about castles. Please 

try to support at home by talking about castles, 

knights and princesses.  

 

Our literacy book is King and King by Linda De Haan 

and Stern Nijland. 

On Tuesday 11th February Class 3 will visit Durham 

Cathedral as part of their RE topic. A letter will 

follow with more information. 

Parents are invited into school on Friday 17th January 

to join in with our parent reading session at 2.45pm.  


